From: Sackmann, Debby < Debby.Sackmann@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 9:02 AM

To: Corwyn Shomachuk < >; June Bold < >; Len

Kowalko < >; Nick Sackville <

Cc: Bryant, Shellie < Shellie.Bryant@Saskatoon.ca>; Ogbede, Charles

< Charles. Ogbede@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: REMINDER - Governance Review – Other Bodies – Development Appeals Board

Importance: High

Good morning DAB members.

Just a reminder that if you have any intentions to submit comments or request to speak to the Governance Review of the DAB the deadline is approaching **Friday**, **May 17**, **2024**.

Your feedback is welcome and appreciated.

Sincerely, Debby

Debby Sackmann | tel 306.975.3530

Secretary, Development Appeals Board, City Clerk's Office
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis
debby.sackmann@saskatoon.ca

www.saskatoon.ca

If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

From: Sackmann, Debby

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:08 AM

To: Corwyn Shomachuk < >; Len

Kowalko < >; Nick Sackville < >
Subject: Governance Review – Other Bodies – Development Appeals Board

Importance: High

Good morning,

I believe someone of you were aware that the last Appeal Board to under go a governance review was going to be the Development Appeals Board. That review has been completed.

The above-noted matter is being tabled at the upcoming <u>Governance & Priorities</u> <u>meeting</u> to be held on April 10, 2024. You can read the report and Appendices at Item 8.1.1 of the GPC agenda.

If you have feedback you would like to provide, Deputy City Clerk Bryant is asking that it be provided by <u>no later than May 17, 2024</u>. The report is set to be considered at the **June 12** meeting of the Governance & Priorities meeting.

You can either send me your feedback and I'll forward it to Shellie or you can email her directly at: shellie.bryant@saskatoon.ca.

You can also submit comments or request to speak at the June 12, 2024 GPC meeting if you choose.

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Debby

Debby Sackmann | tel 306.975.3530

Secretary, Development Appeals Board, City Clerk's Office
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis
debby.sackmann@saskatoon.ca
www.saskatoon.ca

If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.